
LEWIS D. GILBERT 
1165 PARK AVENUE 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028 
 

3/25/68 
 
 
Mr. Charles E. Wampler, 
Secretary 
American Telephone and Telegraph Company 
195 Broadway 
New York, N.Y.  10007 
 
Dear Mr. Wampler: 
 
I have your letter of the 19th.  Needless to say, I shall protest the failure when asking questions 
in regard to the notice of the meeting. 
 
We do have that right. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
  
     Lewis D. Gilbert 
 
 


